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Streaky Bay Jetty Remediation  

Project update 

       

 

We are undertaking remediation works at the Streaky Bay Jetty to improve the 

structural integrity and the lifespan of the Jetty.  

These works are being undertaken as part of the SA Jetties Renewal Program 

that is in place to assist local councils to address critical works across the State's 

jetties.  

The Streaky Bay Jetty, a 340-meter-long iconic town jetty, is a key tourist attraction in South 

Australia.  

The jetty pool, a shark-proof swimming enclosure active since 1936, along with the vessel 

berthing and mooring facilities, make Streaky Bay Jetty highly valuable to the local community, 

as well as commercial and recreational fishers. 

In early 2024, structural assessments and investigation works were conducted to evaluate the 

jetty's condition. These assessments have determined the remediation works that will now be 

carried out. Please see over the page for more information about what’s planned.   

Works are expected to commence in September 2024 and be complete in 

the second quarter of 2025. 
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What’s happening 

The proposed works aim to extend the jetty’s 

lifespan, improve safety for all users and 

enhance the overall jetty user experience. 

The works will include: 

• Replacing structural timber piles with steel 

piles. 

• Replacing decayed timber structures.  

• Upgrading berthing and mooring structures 

with additional piles and rubber fenders at 

the sea end of the Jetty. 

• Installing new safety ladders for easier 

onboarding and offloading to and from 

berthed vessels. 

• New resting benches adjacent the jetty 

shelter. 

• Extending handrails where needed. 

The new berthing and mooring structures will 

accommodate vessels up to 70 tonnes 

(currently unrated). This will ensure Streaky 

Bay Jetty meets Marine Facilities Standards. 

Temporary closure of the jetty  
To ensure the safety of the community and our 

contractors, the jetty will be temporarily closed 

to all users during the construction period. This 

includes marine vessels which will not be able 

to berth during construction.  

During this time, vessels can berth and 

refuel at Thevenard or Venus Bay.  

We will do our best to open sections of the jetty 

as work is completed and where it is safe to do 

so, however we anticipate the majority of the 

jetty will be closed for most of the work period. 

 

The recently upgraded shark-proof swimming 

enclosure at the Streaky Bay Jetty is not being 

altered as part of this project but will also need 

to temporarily close during the refurbishment 

works for safety reasons. 

The Shelter on the landside of the Jetty will 

remain open and accessible at all times 

throughout construction. 

What’s next 

Our Project team will be in Streaky Bay at the 

jetty shelter on: 

• Tuesday 16 July 2024 between 4pm and 

6pm. 

• Wednesday 17 July 2024 between 9am 

and 11am.  

Drop by anytime during these times to speak 

with our team and discuss the works. 

We will continue to work closely with District 

Council of Streaky Bay to ensure the jetty 

timber is repurposed locally where possible. 

Further information 

For further information, or to register to receive 

project updates please: 

• Call us on 1300 794 880 

• Email us at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/StreakyBay 
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